THE LANCER

OUR LADY OF LOURDES CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Challenging the Mind, Nourishing the Spirit





<u>July 20</u> Uniform Sale 3-7pm Hall

New Parent Meeting 7pm Hall

July 28
Back to School
Family Social
6-7:30pm
Hall



We want to thank all the families that have already registered their students with the new online system. If you have not registered, we are asking that you please do so as soon as possible. Once you have submitted your online forms, you must pay the registration fee to complete the registration process and to secure your child's place for the 2017-2018 school year.

For any questions regarding online registration, please contact the school office by either telephone (723-3631) or email office@ollmelbourne.org



Monday thru Thursday 9am-1pm Closed Fridays



Mrs. Markel is in need of slightly used tennis balls. If you able to help please contact her at

markels@ollmelbourne.org

ALL gate key cards are due back at this time. There is a \$25 fee for any lost or unreturned cards. Please contact front office with any questions.



Parents,

If your child was absent on the last day of school, please stop by the school office to obtain their report card and personal belongings.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES FOR 2017-2018



We are looking for someone to run Santa Shop. If you are interested please contact Melissa Brown at

mom2Embran@hotmail.com

We are still in need of Home Room Parents Please contact Mary Colligan at evita90@aol.com if you are able to help out or have any questions.

We <u>strongly encourage</u> all parents to take this opportunity to get fingerprinted. Please remember that you will not be allowed on campus interacting with any students if your fingerprints are not current. Fingerprinting information is available on our website at **ollmelbourne.org**

Mission Statement

"Our Lady of Lourdes School exists as a ministry of the Catholic Church to proclaim the Gospel message. Recognizing that each person is a unique creation of God, we endeavor to provide a strong spiritual, academic, and emotional foundation enabling students to realize their full potential."

Student Action Code

"I believe that Jesus is present in each of my classmates and in my teachers, therefore all my actions will show respect for Jesus."

OLL Family Nights



This is a night to bond with other families here at OLL. It will include food, fun and faith.

Thursday nights in the Parish Hall over the summer. Bring your own drinks. Please RSVP so we can prepare for food to scotthoey@ollmlb.org
Dates are June 15th and 29th. July 13th and 27th.

The night will look like this:

6-7pm - eat and visit

7-7:30pm - Crystal Hoey will lead the women in a discussion while the men watch the kids.

7:30-8pm - Scott Hoey will lead the men in a discussion while the women watch the kids.

Please join us to bond families together.